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ANADARKO PETROLEUM CORPORATION

- - PHONE 806-457-4600 + 701 S. TAYLOR ST. - SUITE 400 + AMARILLO, TEXAS 79101
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Kansas Corporation Commission (pfo
Conservation Division 4,07 i
Wichita State Office Building 3 ( &
130 South Market, RM 2078 N’

Wichita, Kansas 67202
Attn: David Williams
Re: APl #: 15-189-22321-00-00
Youngren "N" No. 1 gx/)u%‘b ANTENMT.
Section 6-325-38W
Stevens County, Kansas
Dear Mr. Williams:
Attached is the information you were seeking on the above referenced well. Please use
the API number as your reference because we have since drilled another well that has the

same well name.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Very truly yours,

/m M?/
L. Marc Harvey

Engineering Technician lll = e b f e
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Kansas Corpomtzon Commission

Bill Graves, Governor fohn Wme Cimu- Cynthia L, C[aus. C'ammmmner BrranJ Moline, Commissioner

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

March 14, 2002

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation -- KCC License # 4549
17001 Northchase Drive

Houston, TX 77060 Do med """ﬂ“;;;w/-z/_éé/
.y 2
RE: API Well No. 15-10-00 7.4&?‘ e mef Ehe $am ca&d

YOUNGRENN |
NENWNW, 6-328-38W
STEVENS County, Kansas

Dear Operfator:

According to KCC records, the Intent to Drill approved by the KCC Conservation Division on
October 04, 1999, for the well listed above, has expired. The KCC has not received a spud eall or
an ACO-1 Completion Report on this well.

If drilling operations on the well never commenced, please check, sign and date below and return
this letter to the KCC Wichita office in the enclosedzeturn envelope.
%/,
- Well not drilled: Signaturc Sy e
Date: (=12 225/ ¢

If the well has been drilled, please submit the required ACO-1 Completion Report with all
attachments for this well along with a copy of this letter to the KCC Wichita office.

In either case please provide the requested information within 30 days from the date of this
letter. Pursuant to K.A.R. 82-3-128, failure to respond to this letter with the requested
information may result in assessment of a monetary penalty of $100.00. Failure to file the
ACQO-1 form, if applicable, may result in assessment of a monetary penalty of $300.00.

We appreciate vour cooperation in this matter, If you have any guestions, please contact me at
(316) 337-6200.

Very truly vours, RECEIVED
WP leal B "MAR 2 5 200
Supervisor KCC WICHITA
Production Department

Conservation Division, Finney State Office Buliding
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